
Hospital Foundation Gift Recognition 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Donor's Name], 

On behalf of [Hospital Foundation Name], I would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your 

generous contribution of [insert amount or item donated] towards [specific purpose or project]. 

Your support plays a crucial role in enhancing the quality of care we provide to our patients. 

Thanks to your generosity, we are able to [describe specific outcomes or improvements made 

possible by the donation]. Your commitment to our mission is truly inspiring, and we are grateful 

for your trust in us. 

We are pleased to recognize your contribution in our upcoming [event/annual report/newsletter]. 

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about how your gift is making a 

difference, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Thank you once again for your kindness and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Hospital Foundation Name] 

[Contact Information] 


